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THANK YOU & Have a Happy Holiday 
It has been very busy over the past few weeks with Christmas rehearsals and performances, 
parties, carol singing and even a special visitor delivering presents to the children. We would 
like to thank everyone for making this time of year so special for the children and for being part 
of the Redesdale family. We hope you have a Merry Christmas and that you have time to rest 
and relax at some point over the holiday and enjoy the festive season.  

Winter Fair & Book Fair 
A big thank you to everyone who came to our Winter Fair yesterday, we raised an amazing 
£800 for FORPS, who support the children in trips, events and activities throughout the 
year. The children also raised funds for their classes on their stalls and they would like to 
thank you for buying their hand-made goods and making the afternoon so successful. The 
‘Book People’ Book Fair also raised £434, a percentage of which we will receive for school. 
We could not carry on with these types of events if we did not have your continued support 
and valued contribution no matter how big or small. Thank you again.  

Metro Radio Mission Christmas Appeal 
Thank you to everyone who brought in a present for a child or young person for the  
Metro Radio Christmas Appeal. All the donations were collected by Metro Radio and 
they would like to give their thanks to you all for the lovely presents you donated.  

Governors  
The Full Governing Body met to discuss the achievements 
our children have made over the past year and looked at the 
priorities for the year ahead at Redesdale Primary School. 
They would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year for 2019. 

Redesdale Christmas Performances  
We hope you all enjoyed this year’s Christmas performances. All the children worked incredibly hard 
to learn the songs and their parts and they were amazing! We definitely have some budding stars in 
school, from Nursery right up to Year 6. We are so proud of them all. A big thank you to all our  
parents and carers for providing the costumes for the performances, I know you will agree that the 
children looked fantastic! Thank you for your help and support. 

PLEASE REMEMBER WE HAVE A TRAINING DAY ON MONDAY 7TH JANUARY 2019 
Have a lovely Christmas Holiday and a Happy New Year. 


